
Cumarsáide agus Gnóthaí Poiblí 
FSS Bhaile Átha Cliath agus an Oirthuaiscirt 

Communications and Public Affairs  dublinnortheast.hse.ie 
HSE Dublin and North East 

By email to:paul.donnelly@oireachtas.ie 
15th April 2025 

Mr. Paul Donnelly T.D. 
Dáil Éireann,  
Leinster House,  
Kildare Street,  
Dublin 2. 

Re: Parliamentary Question 13863/25 “To ask the Minister for Health the number of WTE staff, 
by job title, currently working in the pharmacy department of Connolly Hospital; the vacancies, by 
job title, within this department; and the estimated timeframe for when each of those vacancies 
will be filled, in tabular form.” 

Dear Deputy Donnelly, 

HSE Dublin and North East has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the 
above Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. 
Having reviewed the matter, the following outlines the position.  

Below are the number of WTE staff currently working in Connolly Hospital Pharmacy 
Department, 

Position WTE (Feb 2025) 

Pharmaceutical Technician, Senior 3.90 

Pharmaceutical Technician 10.54 

Porter 1.00 

Pharmacist, Senior 10.54 

Pharmacy Executive Manager 2 1.00 

Pharmacist 4.00 

Pharmacist, Chief II 3.00 

Total WTE 33.98 

There are currently five WTE vacancies in the Connolly Hospital Pharmacy Department with 
active recruitment underway for these posts. 

I trust this information is of assistance to you. 

Yours sincerely, 

____________________________ 
Stephanie Dunne 
Communications and Public Affairs Manager 
HSE Dublin and North East  
comms@rcsihospitals.ie 
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